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Total, Operator of Papua LNG, and joint venture partners ExxonMobil and Oil Search have signed a Fiscal Stability 

Agreement with the Independent State of Papua New Guinea. The Fiscal Stability Agreement is the final step 

envisioned under the Papua LNG Gas Agreement to guarantee Papua LNG fiscal stability.  It follows the amendments 

to Acts passed by the PNG Parliament in November 2020. A statement from the PNG Prime Minister, the Honourable 

James Marape, is attached describing the agreement and steps the PNG Government is taking to support the 

development of Papua LNG. 

Commenting on this development, Dr Keiran Wulff, Oil Search’s Managing Director, said: 

“We are pleased to see further progress achieved on Papua LNG.  This milestone highlights the commitment from the 

PNG Government towards Papua LNG and is a significant step in derisking the project. It also demonstrates 

increasing alignment between the PNG Government and the joint venture partners.  We look forward to progressing 

Papua LNG and announcing further milestones consistent with our Strategic Review announced in November 2020.” 

For more information regarding this release, please contact: 
 

 

Investor Relations 

Peter Laliberte 

VP – Investor Relations 

+61 429 414 053   

peter.laliberte@oilsearch.com 

Media  

Matthew Park  

VP – Communications and Media 

+61 400 539 302 

matthew.park@oilsearch.com 

This ASX announcement was authorized for release by the Oil Search Board of Directors 

DISCLAIMER 

This release may contain forward-looking statements. By their nature, forward-looking statements and statements of 

current intentions involve risk and uncertainty because they relate to events and depend on circumstances that will or 

may occur in the future and are outside the control of Oil Search. Actual outcomes may differ materially from those 

expressed in such statements, due to a variety of factors.  

Subject to any terms implied by applicable law, which cannot be excluded, or the ASX Listing Rules, Oil Search 

disclaims any obligation or undertaking to publicly update any forward-looking statement or future financial prospects 

resulting from future events or new information.  
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